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Cruise ship wastewater is waste and should never be released into public waters. Cruise ships need
to behave like any travel trailer use and take waste to a dumping station or have it removed from the
ship by a service provider at sea and then disposed of properly at a treatment facility. Using our
oceans and beautiful sounds and bays as a gigantic disposal of all sorts of contaminants is wrong,
harmful and should never be allowed. Our environment and our Mother Earth and living things
suffer from this needless practice.


